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May 10, 2018 
 
        Re:  Charitable Contributions 
                Top Cop Awards Dinner 
Dear Business Owner, 
 
The Greater Hampton Roads Crime Lines is pleased to announce the Eighteenth Annual Top Cop Awards 
Dinner and Silent Auction on Saturday, November 3, 2018, at the Hilton Virginia Beach Oceanfront, 3001 
Atlantic Avenue, Virginia Beach, VA with cocktails and silent auction beginning at 5:30 p.m. Dinner will be at 
7:00 p.m. followed by the awards program.  This dinner is held in part to raise the needed revenue to provide 
the  1-888-LOCK-U-UP    telephone service & the P-3/TipSoft Software used to collect Text Tips and Web Tips, 
and also to honor local law enforcement officers, individuals, corporations, and organizations that have helped 
make our community a safer place to live, work, play and go to school.  
 
A partnership has long existed among all of the Hampton Roads region’s Crime Line and Crime Solvers 
programs.  We currently share the 1-888-LOCK-U-UP    anonymous tip number, which is used to report the 
location of regional fugitives, the location of stolen property, the location and use of illegal drugs, and to 
inform law enforcement of criminal activity in our community. 
 
The region’s seven local Crime Line/Crime Solvers programs are supported solely through contributions from 
private sources.  Tax dollars do not support these programs.  This dinner is our major regional fundraiser. 
 
We are asking the region’s businesses and citizens to support this citizen based program through a tax 
deductible donation of items having a value of $50 or more for the silent auction. We hope that you can 
support Crime Line by donating towards our silent auction. 
 
Hampton Road’s citizens, civic leagues, churches and businesses are showing their support November 3rd by 
attending the dinner and participating in the Silent Auction.  
  
For additional information regarding the Crime Line Top Cop Dinner sponsorship opportunities or arrange for 
pickup of auction items, please contact Tommy Potter at (757) 357-9001, email tpotter@isleofwightus.net, or 
Cathy Richards at (757) 803-3616, email cathyhrichards@gmail.com.    
 
I hope you will consider partnering with Hampton Roads Crime Lines and support this community program that 
helps keep us all safe.  Thank you in advance for your consideration. 
 
Sincerely,  
 

Tommy Potter & Cathy Richards 
 
Tommy Potter & Cathy Richards 
Chairmen 2018 Top Cop Dinner 


